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Blessings to all the Vicars and the Malankara Association Members of the Diocese of
UK, Europe and Africa, in the name of the blessed Holy Trinity:

Dearly beloved in Christ,

I extend my warmest greetings to you in the spirit of unity and faith. It is with great pleasure
that I invite you to an important meeting of all the Malankara Association Members of our
esteemed Diocese.

Meeting Details :

Date : Wednesday, 22 November 2023
Time : 7:00 PM
Platform : Virtual (Zoom) - Meeting details to follow

The purpose of this meeting is twofold. Firstly, we aim to provide you with a comprehensive
briefing on the forthcoming Orthodox Sangamam 2024, a significant event that holds great
importance for our Diocese. Your insights and contributions are invaluable in making this
event a success.

Secondly, we have several important matters concerning the Diocese that require your attention
and consultation. Your active participation is crucial as we collectively address these issues
and work towards the betterment of our Diocesan community.

The exact Zoom meeting details will be communicated to you in due course, ensuring your
convenience and ease of access.

This gathering presents a unique opportunity for us to come together, share our ideas, and
strengthen the bonds that unite us as members of our beloved Diocese. Your presence will
greatly enrich our discussions and decisions.

In the blessed name of the Holy Trinity, we look forward to your participation and contributions
to this meeting.


